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	LB141  Comment Resolution


1. COMMENT:  [From Spreadsheet]
	222
	Adachi, Tomoko
	Introduction
	ii
	21
	TR
	I disagree with the resolution to my comment CID 487 in the previous ballot. 
If the information in the document is useful in developing, such information should be provided in the Annex. 
If that is not useful, then delete the sentence starting with "Please see document, 11-07-2045-00-000p-Development ...". 
	As in comment. 


2. Commenter’s Suggested Remedy (If appropriate):  [From Spreadsheet]
If that is not useful, then delete the sentence starting with "Please see document, 11-07-2045-00-000p-Development ...".
3. Background, Explanation, Discussion, etc.:

This document identified in the introduction to the P802.11p amendment was to provide background information to those not familiar with DSRC/WAVE and why this admendment was being developed.  At this point most WG members are somewhat familiar with P802.11p and its PAR so it is less important to continue to provide this reference.
Note, this information is in the introduction and will be removed when P802.11p is rolled up into the main IEEE Std 802.11 standard.

4. Recommended Resolution of the Comment:

I recommend that we accept this comment and delete this reference to background information on P802.11p.
5. Motion (if technical and/or significant):

(And instructions to the editor.)
Move to: Accept this recommendation and instruct the editor to remove this statement in the introduction of the latest version of P802.11p.
Motion by: __Wayne Fisher____Date: _________________
Second:  ______________________

	Approve:
	Disapprove:
	Abstain:
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